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Registration
is Now OPEN!



First Presbyterian Church Preschool

300 S Main Street

P.O. Box 1038 
Greensburg, PA 15601

724-832-0150
Dear Preschool Families,
The First Presbyterian Church Preschool will begin accepting students for enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year on February 1, 2024.  Although registration continues until classes are full, enrollment is on a first-come, first-served basis, and dependent upon receipt of the registration form and $50 nonrefundable registration fee. 
Tuition for the 2024-2025 school year is listed on the registration form beside each program offered. We are also pleased to offer a multi-child discount of 10 percent off the tuition to parents with two or more children enrolled in our program. Tuition is payable in 9 monthly installments September through May.  
Please complete and return the attached form to LuAnn Peters, First Presbyterian Church Financial Secretary, along with your nonrefundable deposit of $50 as soon as possible.  
Our program functions with parent or family volunteers in the classroom.  A parent or their representative is asked to participate monthly in the classroom. Every volunteer must have appropriate state clearances, please see our website www.firstpresbyteriangreensburg,com for links to necessary forms.

Since PA State law has changed the volunteer law, all volunteers must obtain PA State Criminal History clearance, PA State Child Abuse Clearance and Finger Printing (if you have lived outside of PA in the past 10 years) in order to volunteer in the classroom. Please note that all volunteers are responsible for obtaining their own clearances and turning them into the office. 
SEPTEMBER PAYMENT IS DUE IN FULL BY AUGUST 1 FOR ALL PROGRAMS.
Tuition will be refunded if the student is withdrawn in writing to the church by July 31.
Age criteria for the following classes: 
· Three-year-olds must be 3 prior to September 1, 2024.   

· Four-year-olds must be 4 prior to September 1, 2024.

· Pre-K students must be 5 prior to March 1, 2025.
· STEAM students must be 4 prior to September 1, 2024


ALL PRESCHOOL STUDENTS MUST BE POTTY TRAINED.
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call the preschool at the above number.
Sincerely,







First Presbyterian Church Preschool Staff
